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HOME BOARDING FOR DOGS  

I have been boarding dogs in my home for 12 years now. I 

recently moved to Bunny Hill Top and have a very secure big 

garden.   

I only take one dog at a time so it is very much a one -to-one.  

I have always had a regular little group of dogs, but sadly 

some of the ones who have been with me since the start are 

now passing over Rainbow Bridge.   

My present longest boarder is a black Lab who belongs to a 

local vet. She comes in many times in the year.   

I love walking but like to take the dog and not be taken by 

the dog, so dogs must walk calmly on the lead. The dogs are 

never let off the lead when off my property but have free 

access to the garden.   

For further information and prices I can be contacted by 

email laurelfarm@yahoo.com  or phone 01509 856493. Val.  
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